
 

 

Wednesday 3rd July 2023 

Taylor Swift Night 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s Me, Hi. I’m writing to you about an exciting event coming up soon at Misson Primary 

School. In two weeks time, Wednesday 17th July we will be hosting an Eras Tour 

extravaganza. This year has been a long one so it’s time to Shake It Off and come 

unwind with TayTay on the big screen. 

Amongst other things, the evening will include: 

Your very own, to keep, VIP lanyard as you enter the venue. 

Best dressed competition – with prizes for the most glamorous and inspired outfits.  

Concert face paint and hair braiding 

Swift inspired friendship bracelets to trade  

Photography – snap a pic with your mates in your best tour outfit 

Dancing stage set up for you to replicate Taylor’s moves 

Quiet zone for chilling out – bring your cushion/bean bag/duvet and get cosy whilst you 

enjoy the show on the big screen 

Hotdogs, drinks, sweets… 

And, of course, the Eras concert in full for you to sing along with  

The show will start at 6:00pm and last for the full three hours. Any younger fans can 

be collected before this time as we appreciate this will be a late night for them. 

Tickets cost £5 each and include a hotdog supper. These are now available to buy on 

ParentPay. Your ticket price also includes entry into the costume competition, a VIP 

lanyard and a balloon to take home. Bracelets, face painting, snacks and photography 

will also be available for between 50p and £1.  



 

 

This ‘one off’ event is open to all years from Misson Primary. So Make The Friendship 

Bracelets – be there for the first ever MPS Swiftie Night. We will all be Enchanted To 

Meet You there!  

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr Jones  

AKA : Taylor Swift Super Fan 

 


